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Hello CCA Families! 
  
Here are some important announcements and upcoming events: 
  
Re-enrollment 

• You should have received an email with instructions on setting your FACTS Family Portal for re-

enrollment 

o If you haven’t, please let us know 

• We are excited that starting in the fall all grades, reports, financial information, emergency 

notifications, and more will be accessed through this system 

 

• Parent Teacher Conferences – April 7th and 8th 
o Elementary Conferences will be held on April 7th 

▪ Click HERE to schedule 
o Secondary Conferences will be held on April 8th 

▪ Click HERE to schedule 
 
 

• Scholastic Book Fair – April 7th and 8th 
o April 5th through April 8th at the Elementary Campus at lunch, during Parent Teacher 

Conferences, and Thursday after school 
o Online shopping opens today at: 

https://www.scholastic.com/bf/calvarychristianacademy10 
o If you have questions, please contact mary@ccemmett.org or shannon@ccemmett.org 

 
 

• Important Dates 
o Apr 5th – Book Fair Opens 
o Apr 7th – Parent Teacher Conferences – Elementary 
o Apr 8th – Parent Teacher Conferences – Secondary  
o Apr 13th- Athletic Meeting 
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